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                             14th March 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer,      

 
Year 11 Leavers Hoodies and Year Book 

 
To celebrate your daughter’s time at Lordswood Girls’ School we have organised Leavers Hoodies and a Year Book 
to give her some memories that she can cherish for years to come. 

 
Hoodies 
 
The hoodies this year will be supplied by The School Leavers Company who have set up an online shop for your 
daughter to order her own hoodie direct from their website.  The cost of the hoodie starts at £28.90 each; there is 
an extra charge if your daughter would like a nickname on the back.  A minimum of 40 hoodies are required to be 
ordered to maintain this price.  If the minimum order is not reached, the cost of each hoodie will increase slightly. 
 
All of the instructions to order the hoodies can be found on the online shop, detailed below.  There are several 
different colours to choose from and you may order more than one hoodie if you wish to do so.  It is important that 
the correct size hoodie is ordered.   
 
The online shop details are:  
Please click on this link to go to your login page  
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login 
 
Your login details are as follows: 
  
USERNAME: SL57744 
  
PASSWORD: 57744lords 

 
 
Please note that the online shop closes on 7th May 2022. Orders placed after this date will incur extra charges.  
 
Year Book 
 
The Year 11 yearbook is totally unique for the year group.  It will contain precious memories of students’ time here 
at Lordswood Girls’ School and will be a wonderful keepsake for your daughter to look back on.  This is a premium 
quality hardback book, the cost of which will be £17.00 each.  A minimum order of 40 books is required to maintain 
this price.  The last day for payment will be Saturday 7th May 2022.  
 
Payments 
 
Payment for Year Books must be made using your school on-line Parentmail account. If you are having difficulty 
accessing your account, please contact , 0121-429-2838. Alternatively, if you do not have internet access, please 
contact a member of the Finance Team on 0121-429-2838 who will be able to advise you on how to make your 
payments.  Payment for the Leavers Hoodie should be made direct via the link above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr N Goetschel 
Achievement Co-Ordinator for Year 10 and 11 
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